
School Board Meeting:     May 29, 2012 
 
Subject:       MMR Initial Designations 
 
Presenter:       Pam Miller 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

Report only. 
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 

Minnesota’s new Multiple Measurements Ratings (MMR) for schools were 
released to the public May 22, 2012.  The released MMR ratings are considered 
“initial designations” for each site as we transition to this new accountability 
system as a result of Minnesota’s NCLB waiver. 
 
The table below indicates the Multiple Measurements Rating (MMR) and the 
Focused Rating (FR) for each school in our district.  An explanation of these 
scores is included in the attached MMR Brief prepared by Jack Brady, BHM 
District Assessment Coordinator.  
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BCMS N 51.82% 55.33%   

BHS N 82.36% 72.32%   

PLC N 83.38%     

DES N 69.00% 65.62%   

HES N 86.25% 80.79%   

MES Y 62.12% 61.34%   

NES Y 79.60% 69.46% Reward 

PES Y 61.54% 65.75%   

TES Y 58.24% 49.58%   

 
At Tuesday’s board meeting, I will walk through a sample school to give you a 
better understanding of how these scores are calculated and what data may be 
important to us as we look deeper into reducing the achievement gap. 

 
 

Attachments: 
 MMR Brief 
  
 
 

  


